
 

 

Hello,  

My name is Mrs Bradley and I will be your new teacher in Year 

2. I am really looking forward to seeing you and welcoming 

you back into school. Miss Winnall and Mrs Howarth will also 

be supporting you with your exciting new learning! 

  

 

 

   Mrs Bradley               Miss Winnall             Mrs Howarth 

We are going to have lots of fun in year 2 and have exciting 

new topics to learn about including work on castles, towers 

and fortresses in the autumn term, making musical instruments 

in the spring term and learning about famous explorers and 

pirates in the summer term! We are looking forward to meeting 

you all and we know you must be looking forward to being 

able to see your school friends again. You must have missed 

them. Things might seem a bit strange at the moment but please 

don’t worry about coming back to school because we will take 

everything one step at a time and we will try and answer any 

questions you might have. Please let us know if there is 

anything you aren’t sure about. On your first morning back at 

school, you will come into school through the same gate as you 

did when you were in year 1. We will be waiting to greet you 

and show you to your classroom. Take care and see you soon! 


